From: Mai Lee

Sent: 29 December 2020 21:35
To: Dempsey, Matthew
Subject: Objection ref 2029/5822/P
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please lake extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Mr Dempsey,

Ref: 2029/5822/P

Matilda Apartments, 4 Earnshaw Street, London WC2H 8AJ.
I hope your well and staying safe.

My neighbour Matt at Matilda Apartments, 4 Earnshaw Street, London WC2H 8AJ gave me your email
because I OBJECT STRONGLY with the 5G network on our building.

I’ve objected many times. Myself and other residents are getting annoyed why this keeps happening over
and over again. It’s ridiculous. Camden Council needs to reject the people who keeps wanting to install
this.

Please can you post my objection for ref 2029/5822/P ?

Thank you,

Ms Lee (Flat 9)



